
A FRESH FLOW 
for Wednesday Together Dinners

We’re excited to roll out some new updates to our Wednesday Together Dinners—designed 
to make things run more smoothly, reduce food waste, and enhance your overall experience. 

Here's what’s changing beginning in September 2025:

Tickets & Pricing
When you arrive for dinner—whether dining in or taking a meal to-go—
you’ll receive a color-coded ticket to present at the servery:

	 Red Ticket – Adult Meal (dine-in or to-go): $10

	 Orange Ticket – Child’s Plate (dine-in): $6

	 Blue Ticket – Child’s Bag (to-go): $6

TICKET
Good for 

one meal

New Serving Flow
To keep things moving and make your experience more efficient, 
dinners will now be served cafeteria style (not self-serve).

The salad bar stays self-serve and moves just outside the Main 
Hall. (Same fresh options, both sides—faster access!)

Reservations
Reservations are required for all meals, 
including our Spaghetti Supper. Be sure to reserve 
your spot by 11:00 p.m. the Sunday before each Wednesday dinner.

Dinner Times (No Changes Here!)
• 	 On-Campus Dining: 5:00–6:30 p.m.

•	 To-Go Pick-Up: 5:00–6:30 p.m.

•	 Walk-Ins Welcome After 6:00 p.m.

Want to Lend a Hand?
Whether you’re solo or signing up as a group or family, 
we’d love to have you!

Here’s how you can help:

• 	 2 volunteers needed at the ticket/money station

• 	 1 volunteer for each: salad bar, drinks, desserts, and 				 
	 dining room support

Sign up anytime—it’s easy and appreciated! (Will add details as we have)

Thanks for helping us build a warm, welcoming, 
and well-fed community every Wednesday!


